Maisons Intemporelles 2014 2015 Timeless
Living
Thank you for reading maisons intemporelles 2014 2015 timeless living. As you
may know, people have search hundreds times for their favorite books like this
maisons intemporelles 2014 2015 timeless living, but end up in malicious
downloads.
Rather than reading a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they cope with some infectious bugs inside their desktop computer.
maisons intemporelles 2014 2015 timeless living is available in our book
collection an online access to it is set as public so you can download it
instantly.
Our book servers saves in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most less
latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Kindly say, the maisons intemporelles 2014 2015 timeless living is universally
compatible with any devices to read

Sottsass Associati Ettore Sottsass 1988 Shows examples of the Italian firm's
designs for furniture, robots, telephones, shop interiors, carpets, offices,
and exhibits
Secularism, Islam and Public Intellectuals in Contemporary France Nadia Kiwan
2022-02-17 This book examines the thought of Abdennour Bidar, MalekChebel,
Leïla Babès, AbdelwahabMeddeb and Dounia Bouzar. In doing so it investigates
how these five figures allcontribute in their diverse and varying ways to
broader understandings of therelationship between Islam and secularism in
contemporary French society.
A Pattern Language Christopher Alexander 2018-09-20 You can use this book to
design a house for yourself with your family; you can use it to work with your
neighbors to improve your town and neighborhood; you can use it to design an
office, or a workshop, or a public building. And you can use it to guide you in
the actual process of construction. After a ten-year silence, Christopher
Alexander and his colleagues at the Center for Environmental Structure are now
publishing a major statement in the form of three books which will, in their
words, "lay the basis for an entirely new approach to architecture, building
and planning, which will we hope replace existing ideas and practices
entirely." The three books are The Timeless Way of Building, The Oregon
Experiment, and this book, A Pattern Language. At the core of these books is
the idea that people should design for themselves their own houses, streets,
and communities. This idea may be radical (it implies a radical transformation
of the architectural profession) but it comes simply from the observation that
most of the wonderful places of the world were not made by architects but by
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the people. At the core of the books, too, is the point that in designing their
environments people always rely on certain "languages," which, like the
languages we speak, allow them to articulate and communicate an infinite
variety of designs within a forma system which gives them coherence. This book
provides a language of this kind. It will enable a person to make a design for
almost any kind of building, or any part of the built environment. "Patterns,"
the units of this language, are answers to design problems (How high should a
window sill be? How many stories should a building have? How much space in a
neighborhood should be devoted to grass and trees?). More than 250 of the
patterns in this pattern language are given: each consists of a problem
statement, a discussion of the problem with an illustration, and a solution. As
the authors say in their introduction, many of the patterns are archetypal, so
deeply rooted in the nature of things that it seemly likely that they will be a
part of human nature, and human action, as much in five hundred years as they
are today.
The Tailored Interior Greg Natale 2015-09-01 Multi-award-winning architect and
interior designer Greg Natale does things differently. His bold signature style
juxtaposes clean lines with repeating geometric patterns, unadorned walls with
highly embellished feature pieces, and empty space with vivid splashes of
color. At once contemporary and vintage, restrained and flamboyant,
sophisticated and playful, Greg's spectacular interiors integrate architecture,
design, and decoration to create visually breathtaking masterpieces. In this
stunning photographic collection, Greg guides you through building a concept,
layering different elements for cohesion, embracing empty space, and using
color and pattern to add the finishing touches. Filled with practical advice
and paired with beautiful photography from Anson Smart and a foreword from
Jonathan Adler, The Tailored Interior will provide all the inspiration you need
to transform your living spaces into works of art.
The Kasidah Richard Francis Burton 2019-09-27 The Kas�dah of H�j� Abd� El-Yezd�
is a long English-language poem written by "H�j� Abd� El-Yezd�", a pseudonym of
the true author, Sir Richard Francis Burton, a well-known British Arabist and
explorer.
Up by Roots James Urban 2008 "Up By Roots is a manual for landscape architects,
architects, urban foresters, and planners who are designing, specifying,
installing and managing trees in the built environment. Part One discusses
basic soil science and tree biology and their relationship to healthy trees.
Part Two explains the process of planning and implementing landscape designs to
ensure healthy trees that can improve the quality of places where people live,
work and play. The book contains numberous illustrations and data in graphic
form to provide guidance in the design of healthy soils and trees."--Pub. desc.
Architecture Now Philip Jodidio 2005 The best of contemporary architectural
design (TASCHEN's 25th anniversary special edition) The cr'me de la cr'me of
the most influential architects and architectural firms'the definitive
reference guide to contemporary architectural design. Here you'll find familiar
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names, such as O. Gehry, Meier, Ando, Foster, and Starck, as well as a host of
brilliant future stars. Highlights include Jakob & MacFarlane's morphological
George Restaurant at the Centre Georges Pompidou, Paris, Diller & Scofidio's
"Blur Building" proposal for the International Expo 2001 in Switzerland, and
Herzog & De Meuron's remarkable Tate Modern. Arranged alphabetically by
architect or firm, with biographical and contact information for designers and
an extensive selection of photographs and illustrations, this volume presents
the highlights of Architecture Now! Vol 1.
Beauvoir in Time Meryl Altman 2020 "Beauvoir in Time situates Simone de
Beauvoir's The Second Sex in the historical context of its writing and in later
contexts of its international reception, from then till now. The book takes up
three aspects of Beauvoir's work more recent feminists find embarrassing: "bad
sex," "dated" views about lesbians, and intersections with race and class.
Through close reading of her writing in many genres, alongside contemporaneous
discourses (good and bad novels in French and English, outmoded psychoanalytic
and sexological authorities, ethnographic surrealism, the writing of Richard
Wright and Franz Fanon), and in light of her travels to the U.S. and China, the
author uncovers insights more recent feminist methodologies obscure, showing
Beauvoir is still good to think with today"-The Spirit of Beauty Van Cleef & Arpels 2010-02-28 Foreword by Catherine
Deneuve. Text by Francois Curiel, Vincent Meylan, Laurence Mouillefarine, Janet
Zapata.
Gringo Love Marie-Eve Carrier-Moisan 2020-08-26 In the city of Natal in
northeastern Brazil, several local women negotiate the terms of their intimate
relationships with foreign tourists, or gringos, in a situation often referred
to as "sex tourism." These women have different experiences, but they share a
similar desire to "escape" the social conditions of their lives in Brazil.
Based on original ethnographic research and presented in graphic form, Gringo
Love explores the hopes, dreams, and realities of these women against a
backdrop of deep social inequality and increasing state surveillance leading up
to the 2014 World Cup and 2016 Olympic Games. It touches on important
contemporary issues, including sexual economics, transnational mobility,
romantic imaginaries, gender representation, race and inequality, and visual
methods. The graphic story is accompanied by analysis and contextual
discussion, which encourage readers to engage with the narrative and expand
their understanding of the broader social issues therein.
Bulgari 2017-07-30 Bulgari's exquisite high jewelry creations are conjured from
the vibrant color, life, and light of exceptional gemstones, infused with an
innate Roman sense of history, and invigorated with an audacious spirit of
modernity. The very soul of the Eternal City is encapsulated in the
extraordinary colored gems, each specially selected for its charisma and
vivacity, that have become the signature of Bulgari style. This luxurious
slipcase edition is brought to glorious life through a spectacular array of
magnificent Bulgari jewels.and uniquely colorful jewels.
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Native Land Paul Virilio 2010-05-06 Native Land explores peoples attachment to
their countries, and the planets role in forming ones identity, as well as the
paths and consequences of human migrations. The book features photographs and
movie stills by Raymond Depardon, multi-screen installations and press
articles, while the subjects discussed range fromTuvaluans forced to leave
their Pacific island, to a human cannonball who catapults himself over the USMexico border.
Women of the Harlem Renaissance Cheryl A. Wall 1995-09-22 "Wall's writing is
lively and exuberant. She passes her enthusiasm for these writers' works on to
the reader. She captures the mood of the times and follows through with the
writers' evolution -- sometimes to success, other times to isolation.... Women
of the Harlem Renaissance is a rare blend of thorough academic research with
writing that anyone can appreciate." -- Jason Zappe, Copley News Service "By
connecting the women to one another, to the cultural movement in which they
worked, and to other early 20th-century women writers, Wall deftly defines
their place in American literature. Her biographical and literary analysis
surpasses others by following up on diverse careers that often ended far past
the end of the movement. Highly recommended... "Â -- Library Journal "Wall
offers a wealth of information and insight on their work, lives and interaction
with other writers... strong critiques... " -- Publishers Weekly The lives and
works of women artists in the Harlem Renaissance -- Jessie Redmon Fauset, Nella
Larsen, Zora Neale Hurston, Bessie Smith, and others. Their achievements
reflect the struggle of a generation of literary women to depict the lives of
Black people, especially Black women, honestly and artfully.
French Lessons Alice Kaplan 2018-04-19 Brilliantly uniting the personal and the
critical, French Lessons is a powerful autobiographical experiment. It tells
the story of an American woman escaping into the French language and of a
scholar and teacher coming to grips with her history of learning. Kaplan begins
with a distinctly American quest for an imaginary France of the intelligence.
But soon her infatuation with all things French comes up against the dark,
unimagined recesses of French political and cultural life. The daughter of a
Jewish lawyer who prosecuted Nazi war criminals at Nuremburg, Kaplan grew up in
the 1960s in the Midwest. After her father's death when she was seven, French
became her way of "leaving home" and finding herself in another language and
culture. In spare, midwestern prose, by turns intimate and wry, Kaplan
describes how, as a student in a Swiss boarding school and later in a junior
year abroad in Bordeaux, she passionately sought the French "r," attentively
honed her accent, and learned the idioms of her French lover. When, as a
graduate student, her passion for French culture turned to the elegance and
sophistication of its intellectual life, she found herself drawn to the
language and style of the novelist Louis-Ferdinand Celine. At the same time she
was repulsed by his anti-Semitism. At Yale in the late 70s, during the heyday
of deconstruction she chose to transgress its apolitical purity and work on a
subject "that made history impossible to ignore:" French fascist intellectuals.
Kaplan's discussion of the "de Man affair" — the discovery that her brilliant
and charismatic Yale professor had written compromising articles for the promaisons-intemporelles-2014-2015-timeless-living
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Nazi Belgian press—and her personal account of the paradoxes of deconstruction
are among the most compelling available on this subject. French Lessons belongs
in the company of Sartre's Words and the memoirs of Nathalie Sarraute, Annie
Ernaux, and Eva Hoffman. No book so engrossingly conveys both the excitement of
learning and the moral dilemmas of the intellectual life.
Whimsical Halloween Coloring Book Molly Harrison 2016-06-28 Whimsical
Halloween, by Molly Harrison, is the third coloring book in her Whimsical World
series. Featuring cherub type witches, vampires, fairies, kitties and other
creepy-cute creatures, this coloring book is sure to delight any Halloween
enthusiast. This coloring book is intended for the child at heart and kids (8
and up) and the illustrations range from simple to more complex. This book
includes 32 illustrations all printed on one side of the page only. Suitable
mediums are colored pencil, gel pen, markers (be sure to put a heavy piece of
paper between the pages to prevent bleedthrough). It is not suitable for use
with wet media such as watercolor.
Creativity and the Contemporary Economy Niina Koivunen 2009 Creativity has
become a central concept in trying to understand the contemporary economy. It
is a universally accepted strategic asset and a key issue in developing
economic policy. But at the same time, this lauding of the creative economy
raises many questions. What can creativity really do for us? What challenges
does it pose for the management and organization of companies? And, in an age
when everyone tries to be creative, what does the concept even mean? This book
deals with these issues, and is an engagement with the manifold ways in which
creativity emerges as energy and functions as an organizing principle in modern
organizations. The book presents a wide variety of approaches to understanding
one of the most critical and exciting issues in modern management, with
sections dedicated to the organization of innovation and creativity, leadership
and management in creative endeavors, as well as creativity and organization
change.
What Architecture Means Denise Costanzo 2015-07-24 What Architecture Means
introduces you to architecture and allows you to explore the connections
between design ideas and values across time, space, and culture. It equips you
to play an active and informed role in architecture either as a professional or
as a consumer, client, and citizen. By analyzing famous and everyday buildings
while presenting and questioning the positions of important architects and
theorists, this book will help you to evaluate and decide what qualities,
ideas, and values you believe are important in architecture. You'll learn: -How
various definitions of "architecture" establish different relationships with
all buildings, and even non-buildings; -How buildings express and accommodate
ideas of the sacred, the family, and the community; -What an architect is, and
what priorities they bring to design and construction; -How an architect’s
expertise relates to that of the engineer, and why these are distinct
disciplines; -About values like beauty, originality, structural expression, and
cultural memory and their purpose in architectural design; -About the interests
and ethical values that architects, and architecture, serves and promotes.
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Topics include sacred spaces, the house, the city, architects and engineers,
aesthetics and design, originality and method, technology and form, memory and
identity, and power and politics.
Sempering. Process and Pattern in Architecture and Design Cino Zucchi 2016
Game Over? Christophe Chalamet 2017-09-11 Modern science informs us about the
end of the universe: "game over" is the message which lies ahead of our world.
Christian theology, on the other hand, sees in the end not the cessation of all
life, but rather an invitation to play again, in God's presence. Is there a way
to articulate together such vastly different claims? Eschatology is a
theological topic which merits being considered from several different angles.
This book seeks to do this by gathering contributions from esteemed and fresh
voices from the fields of biblical exegesis, history, systematic theology,
philosophy, and ethics. How can we make sense, today, of Jesus' (and the New
Testament's) eschatological message? How did he, his early disciples, and the
Christian tradition, envision the "end" of the world? Is there a way for us to
articulate together what modern science tells us about the end of the universe
with the biblical and Christian claims about God who judges and who will wipe
every tear? Eschatology has been at the heart of Christian theology for 100
years in the West. What should we do with this legacy? Are there ways to move
our reflection forward, in our century? Scholars and other interested readers
will find here a wealth of insights.
Law and the Humanities: Cultural Perspectives Chiara Battisti 2019-12-02 The
interdisciplinary series “Law & Literature” takes a systematic look at the
correlation between literature and the law. The studies presented in this
series analyze the complex interrelation between two cultural spheres which are
not only at the basis of Western Culture and Society, but share in a common
focus on texts. Bringing together contributions by jurists, historians of law,
legal philosophers, and specialists in literary and cultural studies, this
series reflects a trend in current inter- and transdisciplinary research which
has recently shown rapid growth both in Europe and the United States.
Radical Matter Kate Franklin 2018-03 A road map for product design
professionals and students to ten "Big Ideas" in material innovation
Working in Style Chris van Uffelen 2015 The concept of an office is far more
diverse than it used to be ; gone are the days of factory floor-style expanses
and monotonous cell-like structures. Now they function as both a company's
individual calling card and an inspiring work environment. Office architecture
and design have flourished into a complex discipline that is continually
developing new solution scenarios that put the distinctive needs of individual
employees front and center and, in doing so, foster communication, motivation
and achievement. This volume presents over 100 projects from around the globe,
incorporating local and firm specific examples of office architecture and
putting the newest insights of research into the work place to the test : from
the low-budget and creatively designed work space of the start-up, via the
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multifunctional office of an advertising agency separated into flexible zones
and devoid of fixed work places, to elaborately furnished and prestigious
offices of law firms. Each of these office worlds is also a habitat, a source
of unique fascination and inspiration.
Stay Overnight Chris Van Uffelen 2019-06 Converting existing buildings into
hotels provides amazing opportunities for hoteliers and designers alike to
prove their ingenuity.
Cartier Panthere Vivienne Becker 2015-05-22 Silently stalking its way through
Cartier iconography for a century, the Panther is the proud leader of the pack
of precious animals that make up the famous Cartier menagerie. A superbly
stylish influencer throughout history, the panther has been a symbol of power,
seduction, and triumph since ancient times. Filled with stunning imagery
including rarely seen drawings from the Cartier archives, Cartier Panthère
illustrates the panther in art history and popular culture, and chronicles the
evolution and techniques of the Cartier Panther. Featuring texts by art
historian Berenice Geoffroy-Schneiter, jewelry historian Vivienne Becker,
jewelry technical expert Joanna Hardy, and fashion editor André Leon Talley,
this beautiful volume also includes a complete chronology of 100 years of
Cartier Panther jewels.
Polarized Marc Lagrange 2009
50 Architects 50 Buildings Twentieth Century Society 2016-06-09 The most
inspirational buildings in the world, as chosen by well-known contemporary
architects. In this book, published in conjunction with the Twentieth Century
Society, 50 contemporary architects choose the buildings from around the world
that have inspired them and made an impact on their own work. Architectural
journalist Pamela Buxton interviewed each of the architects to create these
outstanding portraits of the buildings that have influenced modern
architecture. The diverse selection is introduced by Twentieth Century Society
director Catherine Croft, and illustrated throughout with photographs by Gareth
Gardner and Edward Tyler. The book features a diverse range of inspirational
buildings, from housing estates to castles, coal mines to cathedrals. Work by
the giants of twentieth-century architecture including Le Corbusier, Mies van
der Rohe and Alvar Aalto are featured, as well as lesser-known gems. Examples
include Richard Rogers (of RHSP) on Maison de Verre (Paris, France); Chris
Williamson (of Weston Williamson) on the Eames House by Charles and Ray Eames
(Los Angeles, USA); Takero Shimazaki (of T-SA, UK) on Hexenhaus by Alison and
Peter Smithson (Bad Karlshafen, Germany); Ted Cullinan (of Cullinan Studio) on
Chapel of Notre Dame Du Haut by Le Corbusier (Ronchamp, France); Michael Squire
(of Squire & Partners, UK) on Grundtvig’s Church by Peder Vilhelm Jensen-Klint
(Copenhagen, Denmark); and Jonathan Woolf (of Jonathan Woolf Architects) on
Haus Esters and Haus Lange by Mies van der Rohe (Krefeld, Germany). This
beautifully produced book offers a great insight into the power of existing
architecture and its immense influence on the world we build today.
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The Report about the Dispute of a Man with His Ba Hans Goedicke 1972
Space of Production Jeannette Kuo 2015 Industrial buildings have been the sites
of some of the most innovative work in architecture and engineering, their
anonymity and ties to new technologies freeing architects and engineers from
some of the concerns that traditionally dominate the discipline. Jean Prouvé,
Herzog & de Meuron, Perter Behrens, Albert Kahn, François Hennebique, Robert
Maillart, and Pier Luigi Nervi have all made their names building for industry.
Spaces of Production celebrates the industrial building with a survey of some
of the most noted projects of the past one hundred years, be they simple or
extremely complex, cavernous halls or lofty skyscrapers. Drawing on Jeannette
Kuo's extensive research, the book features floor plans and sectional views
alongside brief descriptive texts and a wealth of photographs. Historical
projects are juxtaposed with contemporary works by students at the School of
Architecture at the École Polytechnique Fédérale de Lausanne. Essays explore a
range of topics related to the industrial building, including the special
capacity to produce a pure relationship between space, structure, and light.
Dior by John Galliano
Jewels of Fantasy Deanna Farneti Cera 1992 A survey of the finest costume
jewelry created by American and European designers and manufacturers in this
century. Includes photographs of over 600 pieces--earrings, bracelets,
necklaces, and more--designed by Coco Chanel, Christian Dior, Napier, Trefari,
Monet, and others. With technical guide. 643 illustrations, including 500 in
full color.
The Romanesque Sculpture of Moissac Meyer Schapiro 1931
Space, Time and Language in Plutarch Aristoula Georgiadou 2017-10-10 'Space and
time' have been key concepts of investigation in the humanities in recent
years. In the field of Classics in particular, they have led to the fresh
appraisal of genres such as epic, historiography, the novel and biography, by
enabling a close focus on how ancient texts invest their representations of
space and time with a variety of symbolic and cultural meanings. This
collection of essays by a team of international scholars seeks to make a
contribution to this rich interdisciplinary field, by exploring how space and
time are perceived, linguistically codified and portrayed in the biographical
and philosophical work of Plutarch of Chaeronea (1st-2nd centuries CE). The
volume's aim is to show how philological approaches, in conjunction with sociocultural readings, can shed light on Plutarch's spatial terminology and clarify
his conceptions of time, especially in terms of the ways in which he situates
himself in his era's fascination with the past. The volume's intended
readership includes Classicists, intellectual and cultural historians and
scholars whose field of expertise embraces theoretical study of space and time,
along with the linguistic strategies used to portray them in literary or
historical texts.
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Diamonds & pearls Marc Lagrange 2013 Belgian photographer Marc Lagrange has
quickly gained a reputation as one of the most original and talented erotic
photographers around. Taking a distinctive approach to setting voluptuous
scenes, Lagrange meticulously composes timeless settings--with each location
and prop carefully chosen to enhance the romantic and revealing mood. Building
trust and chemistry with his models, Lagrange is daring but never crosses into
mere titillation. The tension is palpable and a sense of mystery pervades each
elaborate vignette. Combining the glamour of classic Hollywood with the
sensibility of an Old Master painting, all his alluring heroines seem at ease
and approachable--yet just tantalizingly out of reach.
Maisons intemporelles Wim Pauwels 2014-01-02 A useful reference guide on
timeless living, full of inspiring photographs of all aspects of timeless
living and design: the most beautiful entrance halls, living rooms, dining
rooms, kitchens, bathrooms, bedrooms and dressing rooms, relaxation spaces and
home offices.
The Alalakh Tablets Donald John Wiseman 1953 This volume deals with the
cuneiform tablets discovered by Sir Leonard Woolley in his excavation at
Atshana, as interpreted by D.J.Wiseman, Assistant Keeper in the Department of
Egyptian and Assyrian Antiquities of the British Museum. The book forms an
appropriate companion to No. 1 of this series, The State of Idri-mi, by
Professor Sidney Smith, which was published in 1949
The Little Book of Stoicism Jonas Salzgeber 2019-01-28 This compelling, highly
actionable guide shows you how to deal more effectively with whatever life
throws at you and live up to your best self. A mix of timeless wisdom and
empowering advice, The Little Book of Stoicism will point the way to anyone
seeking a calm and wise life in a chaotic world.
Preludes (Books 1 and 2) Claude Debussy 2020-09-08 Claude Debussy's Complete
Preludes (Books 1 and 2), Urtext Edition. Reproduce the original intention of
the composer as exactly as possible, without any added or changed material.
The Summer Guest Alison Anderson 2016-05-24 What if Anton Chekhov, undisputed
master of the short story, actually wrote a novel—and the manuscript still
existed? This tantalizing possibility drives The Summer Guest, a spellbinding
narrative that draws together, across two centuries, the lives of three women
through the discovery of a diary. During the long, hot summer of 1888, an
extraordinary friendship blossoms between Anton Chekhov and Zinaida
Lintvaryova, a young doctor. Recently blinded by illness, Zinaida has retreated
to her family’s estate in the lush countryside of Eastern Ukraine, where she is
keeping a diary to record her memories of her earlier life. But when the
Chekhov family arrives to spend the summer at a dacha on the estate, and she
meets the middle son Anton Pavlovich, her quiet existence is transformed by the
connection they share. What begins as a journal kept simply to pass the time
becomes an intimate, introspective narrative of Zinaida’s singular relationship
with this doctor and writer of growing fame. More than a century later, in
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2014, the unexpected discovery of this diary represents Katya Kendall’s last
chance to save her struggling London publishing house. Zinaida’s description of
a gifted young man still coming to terms with his talent offers profound
insight into a literary legend, but it also raises a tantalizing question: Did
Chekhov, known only as a short story writer and playwright, write a novel over
the course of their friendship that has since disappeared? The answer could
change history, and finding it proves an irresistible challenge for Ana
Harding, the translator Katya hires. Increasingly drawn into Zinaida and
Chekhov’s world, Ana is consumed by her desire to find the “lost” book. As she
delves deeper into the moving account of two lives changed by a meeting on a
warm May night, she discovers that the manuscript is not the only mystery
contained within the diary’s pages. Inspired by the real friendship between
Chekhov and the Lintvaryov family, landowners in the Ukraine, The Summer Guest
is a masterful and utterly compelling literary novel that breathes life into a
vanished world, while exploring the transformative power of art and the
complexity of love and friendship.
Brando: Songs My Mother Taught Me Marlon Brando 2011-01-26 This is Marlon
Brando’s own story, and his reason for telling it is best revealed in his own
words: “I have always considered my life a private affair and the business of
no one beyond my family and those I love. Except for moral and political issues
that aroused in me a desire to speak out, I have done my utmost throughout my
life, for the sake of my children and myself, to remain silent. . . . But now,
in my seventieth year, I have decided to tell the story of my life as best I
can, so that my children can separate the truth from the myths that others have
created about me, as myths are created about everyone swept up in the turbulent
and distorting maelstrom of celebrity in our culture.” To date there have been
over a dozen books written about Marlon Brando, and almost all of them have
been inaccurate, based on hearsay, sensationalist or prurient in tone. Now, at
last, fifty years after his first appearance onstage in New York City, the
actor has told his life story, with the help of Robert Lindsey. The result is
an extraordinary book, at once funny, moving, absorbing, ribald, angry, selfdeprecating and completely frank account of the career, both on-screen and off,
of the greatest actor of our time. Anyone who has ever enjoyed a Brando film
will relish this book. Please note: this edition does not include photos.
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